



Contact: Chris Aston Phone: 02 9228 6446 Fax: 02 9228 6244

Email: christopher.aston@planning.nsw.gov.au

Mr Nick Tobin General Manager Willoughby City Council PO Box 57 CHATSWOOD NSW 2057

Attention: Ms Linda McClure

Dear Mr Tobin

RE: SEPP (Housing For Seniors and People with a Disability) 2004 – Application for a Site Compatibility Certificate – 35A to 37 Anderson Street and 9A Kirk Street Chatswood.

On 12 November 2010, the Department of Planning received an application for a Site Compatibility Certificate under clause 24 of State Environmental Planning Policy (Housing For Seniors and People with a Disability) 2004 (the SEPP) for the above address.

A copy of the application (CD) is attached for your information, pursuant to clause 25(3) of the SEPP.

Under clause 25(5)(a) of the SEPP, the Director-General must take into account written comments (if any) concerning the consistency of the proposed development with the criteria referred to in paragraph (b) that are received from the relevant General Manager within 21 days after the application for the certificate was made.

I would appreciate your comments as soon as possible so that this matter may be expedited within the timeframe set by the SEPP. Please email your comments to Mr Christopher Aston.

Should you have any queries about this matter, please contact Mr Christopher Aston, Sydney Region East on (02) 9228 6446.

Yours Sincerely

David Pitney

A/Director

Sydney Region East

D. Pitney 17/11/10

Bridge St Office 23-33 Bridge St Sydney NSW 2000 GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001 DX 22 Sydney Telephone: (02) 9228 6111 Facsimile: (02) 9228 6191 Website planning.nsw.gov.au